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                                       Tel:  01977 704344 

                                      www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

 

Wednesday, 18th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

With recent events regarding the Coronavirus outbreak the company running the ‘Sweet Success’ workshop 

have decided to postpone, we are looking to rearrange this experience when children are back at school after 

the Easter holidays. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher  

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503                  social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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